
Thank you for your interest in exhibiting at the 
2015 MASA / MOSPRA Spring Conference. 

 
As of February 2, 2015, our exhibits are full. 
 
We would be happy to place you on our wait list. Please 
complete the registration form and send it to us by fax, email or 
US Mail. In the event we have a cancellation, we would contact 
those on our wait list by phone and/or email to fill the vacancy. 
Please feel free to contact our office if you have any questions or 
need additional information. 
Again, thank you for your interest in our conference 










